ETEXT ATTACHMENT

November 12, 2004

Abbie Hodgson
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analyst Div.
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: October Quarterly Report (07/01/04-09/30/04)

Identification Number; C99002396

Dear Ms. Hodgson,

This is in reply to your letter of November 3, 2004.

In replying to your letter of October 20, 2004 with regard to the July Quarterly report (copy of letter below), we took care of this problem and filed the 46-hour notices electronically for independent expenditures that were reported in our October Quarterly report on that day.

11/12/2004 14 : 09

This matter was taken care of prior to receiving your letter of November 3, 2004.

In summation, the 48-hour Notices that were inadvertently not sent, were electronically sent for both the July Quarterly report and the October Quarterly report on October 29, 2004.

Sincerely yours,

Alan Gottlieb, President
American Political Action Committee

October 29, 2004

Abbie Hodgson
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analyst Div.
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: July Quarterly Report (04/01/04-06/30/04)

October Quarterly Report (07/01/04-09/30/04)

Identification Number; C99002396

Dear Ms. Hodgson,

This is in reply to your letter of October 20, 2004 and our telephone conversation on 10/28/04.

As per your request, today we electronically filed the 48-hour notices for the independent expenditures that were

.

ETEXT ATTACHMENT

contained in our July Quarterly Report;

In addition, we also electronically filed the 48-hour notices for independent expenditures reported in our October Quarterly Report as well.

While these independent expenditures were electronically reported on our quarterly reports and signed copies sent by mail we inadvertently errored in not sending the 48-hour notices electronically.

Thank you for calling this to our attention and helping to clarify the reporting requirements for us. Now that we know that these notices need to be electronically filed within 48 hours within that time period prior to an election, we will make sure this error does not happen in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Alan Gottlieb, President
American Political Action Committee